LETTER TO YOUR SENATOR
If you are unable to schedule an in-person meeting with your State Senator or a telephone call during July, August or early September, please email a letter using the below template and send by September 1. You can also send via US mail.

• Put on your B&B stationary
• Mail to your Senator
• To find your Legislator visit: 

http://www.legis.state.pa.us/cfdocs/legis/home/findyourlegislator/
Dear Senator [insert name]: 

Bed and Breakfast Inns have been a mainstay of the hospitality industry since ancient times. As travel and the needs of travelers have evolved, so too have Bed and Breakfasts - most offering online booking, modern amenities, TV and WIFI, some with whirlpool tubs and all with delicious breakfasts in a safe, comfortable environment. In fact, all legal professional bed and breakfasts have commercial insurance and an occupancy permit from their local unit of government in order to operate. 


The Pennsylvania Association of Bed & Breakfast Inns (PABBI) supports Pennsylvania’s robust tourist destination by ensuring a strong, vibrant, top-quality bed and breakfast industry. PABBI’s mission is to elevate and grow the bed and breakfast industry in Pennsylvania.
PABBI is working hard to ensure a level playing field between short-term rental hosts and licensed, insured innkeepers. House Bill 1810 will aid in the collection of County Hotel taxes and assist in promoting local and regional tourism assets. It will also provide information to the local municipal authorities to ensure compliance with local zoning ordinances. 
As the owner of [insert B&B name] located in [insert name of town], PA for more than [insert number of years you have operated your B&B] years, I have made an investment to be in compliance with local and state ordinances and laws. Each month, I submit the necessary information to the Pennsylvania Department of Revenue on the income I have earned from renting out my guest rooms. I pay the proper and legally-owed amount of occupancy tax to the Commonwealth as well as the local lodging tax to my County Treasurer. 
All property owners renting out their property for less than 30 days should be held to this same standard under the law—even if they rely on a third-party booking site, such as Airbnb, VRBO, HomeAway, etc. No exemptions should be granted to those properties with a limited number of room nights sold annually. 
Dollars generated from properly registered, tax-paying short-term rentals will exponentially benefit the state at a time when the state tourism budget is far from optimal. A 2015 Tourism Study shows that for every $1 spent on tourism, $3.43 is generated in tax revenue. 
I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1810 is to ensure that short-term rental hosts are held to the same standards bed and breakfast owners, like myself, have complied with for years. 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Your first & last name
Name of your Bed & Breakfast
